
Council Meeting – 12 January 2012 

MOTIONS 
 
9.1 MOTION FROM COUNCILLOR CURLING 

 
This Council is committed to maintaining mixed and stable communities, and 
encouraging the development of housing to meet local need. Council housing is a 
vital part of the social rented sector and we are committed to ensuring that our 
tenants are put first. Furthermore the Council recognises that to meet local 
housing need it requires more new, and improved council tenancies, other secure 
and genuinely affordable homes for rent.  
 
Council therefore requests that the Cabinet ensure that Hillingdon’s tenants are 
reassured that their secure tenancies will not be undermined by the outsourcing 
of the Council’s housing stock, or the introduction of fixed term tenancies. 


